
 
 
 
 
 

Notes from of Editor-in-Chief 
 
 

 
It has been an enjoyable experience and I have been lucky to have 
worked with such good colleagues and members of the editorial board 
since 2009. Looking back, as the editor in chief of Economic Analysis, I 
realized just how many changes there have been over the last eight 
years. In the meantime, the Journal has progressed twice and it is now 
referred as M52 by Ministry of education, science and technological 
development of Republic of Serbia. 

 

My effort, energy and motivation of previous years will be for sure maintained throughout 
the coming years by new editor in chief. In line with this, I wish him a lot of success. 

Finally, thank you for all your help and trust in me over the years!  

 

 

10th of June, 2017. 

 

 

Editor-in-Chief 

Acad. Prof.Mirjana Radovic-Markovic, PhD 

 
 
 




